
In September 2014, the City of Austin will be begin a 9-month project in your neighborhood to restore the creek, 
make improvements to the park and trail system, calm traffic and create a more neighborhood feel for Pershing 
Drive. As part of this project, please expect some road closures and detours. Also, heavy equipment will be in use, 
which may be noisy at times. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.

When complete, the JJ Seabrook Greenbelt will have thriving creek system, a pedestrian bridge and park trail. 
Pershing Drive will be a two-way street again complete with an urban trail system to improve neighborhood 
connectivity. Please visit the web site, come to the meeting or contact us if you have any questions. 

Construction Starts Soon on the 
JJ Seabrook Stream Restoration, Rain Garden 

and Urban Trail Project

www.austintexas.gov/JJSeabrookRestoration

Join us! Meet the Project Contractor.
6:30 p.m., Monday, August 18, 2014

American Red Cross, Building B, Room A
2218 Pershing Dr.

Project Contacts:
Demira.Wyatt@austintexas.gov, Project Manager, 512-974-7213
Patricia.Moreno@austintexas.gov, Project Inspector, 512-974-1545



Streambank Restoration Program
P.O. Box 1088
Austin, TX 78767


